
ANNUAL CHOIR REPORT - 1979 

St. Gregory the Illuminator Armenian Church 

In addition to its weekly service to the church, our choir parti­
cipated in several activities during the year 1979. In January, two 
members of our choir sang in the combined choir of the Ecumenical Epiphany 
Service at St. Andre-.;.;r' s Roman Catholic Church. In addition to this, -.;.;re 
sang an Armenian sharagan. In November, two members of our choir par­
ticipated in the Ecumenical Thanksgiving service at Saint John's Roman 
Catholic Church. 

On the first weekend in November, I again had the opportunity to 
go to the Armenian Church Choir Association of America Convention in 
Hartford, Connecticut. There, I met old and ne-.;.;r friends and was able to 
share ideas with choirmasters from around the United States. 

During the past year, we have been fortunate to gain one new regular 
singer and several "intermittent" ones. He ah..rays -.;.;relcorne anyone to sing 
in the choir. 

May the Lord help us to return to him the gifts he has given us. 

January 1980 Respectfully submitted, 

Hichael Findikyan 


